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Monday 24th May 2021 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

 

As part of food technology next half term, we will be taking 4M on a visit to Hackney School of Food on 

Wednesday 9th June. The trip will teach our year 4 students knife skills and they will create a seasonal Italian 

style bean stew and bake a wholesome bread roll to accompany it. They will also learn about the nutritional 

information in the recipe. The food made will be boxed up for takeaway. 

 

They will be travelling to and from the cookery session, which is located in Clapton, on foot. There is no cost 

for this trip. 

 

Please ensure that your child is wearing sensible shoes for walking and has a rainproof jacket in case of bad 

weather. The trip takes place during the normal school day and they will be returning in time for a later lunch 

at 1:00pm.  Once at school, they will be able to eat the food that they cooked that morning. 

 

 

Many thanks, 

 

 

Katherine Matthews 

Art and DT teacher 


